
Oliver Hoban

From: Julie Friend
Sent: 13 February 2024 11:10
To: Oliver Hoban
Subject: RE: 4/24/2035/0B1 - HARRAS DYKE FARM, HARRAS DYKE, WHITEHAVEN

Hi Oli 
 
I don’t think anything has changed in terms of the affordable provision, and I am comfortable with the 
changes to the house type mix. Same applies to 4/24/2036/0B1 
 
Regards 
 

Julie 
 
Julie Friend 
Social Inclusion and Housing Team Leader 


